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Welcome to the June 2012 edition of the California Public Utilities 
Commission's (CPUC) eNewsletter, where you'll find information about the 
CPUC's small business efforts, the 408 area code, and more! 

CPUC Joins USC's Small Business Contracting Connections Event 

The CPUC was a part of the University of Southern California's Looking Ahead: 
Small Business Contracting Connections in Los Angeles. 
•Read the story 

CPUC Helps San Jose Seniors Learn About Beneficial Programs 

More than 120 senior citizens in San Jose learned about helpful consumer programs 
during the CPUC's presentation at the Berryessa Community Center. 

CPUC First in Nation to Provide Visually Assisted Speech-to-Speech Service 

The CPUC, through its Deaf and Disabled Telecommunications Program, has 
launched a visual component to its Speech-to-Speech service in order to make 
placing assisted calls easier and faster for customers. This visual component to 
California's Speech-to-Speech service is the first of its kind in the U.S. 
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New Dialing Procedures for Those in 408 Area Code 

Consumers in the 408 area code should begin dialing 1+ area code + telephone 
number as the best way to prepare for the introduction of the new 669 area code 
overlay later this fall. 

Visit our ' for more assistance. Consumers with utility 
complaints can call our Consumer Affairs Branch at 1-800-649-7570. 
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